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Columbia Gas Transmission Files Lawsuit Seeking to Condemn Property Rights
Across Numerous Tracts of Private Property
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Thomas H. Fusonie

Joseph R. Miller On January 23, 2017, Columbia Gas Transmission, LLC filed a lawsuit in
the United States District Court for the Southern District of Ohio in
Columbus seeking to condemn property rights across numerous tracts
of private property in Fairfield, Hocking, Monroe, Morgan, Muskingum,
Noble, Perry and Vinton Counties, Ohio for its proposed Leach Xpress
project.

If you have questions regarding this lawsuit, please contact Tom

Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or Joe Miller
(614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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